
To: US Forest Service 

From: Paul Link 314 Skyline Dr. Pocatello ID 83204 

I am a retired geology professor at Idaho State University. I have visited the Stibnite site and am a 

co-author on the Geologic Map of Idaho. I know the regional geology.  

The Stibnite project taps a known resource of Antimony and Gold. The company has gone way out of 

its way to insure correct remediation. The project should be allowed to go forward. There is no 

question that American needs the resource.  

Please move the Stibnite Gold Project forward, especially now that the public has had multiple 

opportunities to provide feedback and regulators have been analyzing Perpetua Resources' plans for 

six years. The review process has improved the project and now it is time to make it a reality. 

Paul Link 


